Baltimore City Association of the Deaf
Board Meeting Minutes
Sunday, December 5, 2021
Zoom

Present: Jacob Leffler, Jason Begue (JB), Crystal Sisk, Deanna Tilden, and Michael Stancil
Absent: Lee Meadows

President Jacob Leffler called the meeting to order at 6:06 p.m.

President’s Report:

Prescient Jacob Leffler received the email from the City of Baltimore Police Department
regarding the Americans with Disabilities Act with revised policy. He also included the
Governor’s Office of Deaf and Hard of Hearing to get their feedback.

An organization contacted the Baltimore City Association of the Deaf (BCAD) regarding the
diabetes program. A session is 6 months long. It has deaf program with an interpreter. President

Leffler and Vice President JB Begue will meet with the organization and see how it works.

There will be an Interpreter Licensure Virtual Town Hall on December 15, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.
President Leffler encourages everyone to register and attend the town hall.

Vice President’s Report

No Report

Secretary’s Report

No Report

Treasurer’s Report

As of November 30, 2021, the balance in our bank account is $1,577.05
Up to date, BCAD has 75 members.

BCAD had an online fundraising with Sherwood Forest Farms in November 2021. It was a
successful event with over $1,000 in sales. We have raised $200.43.



BCAD has received the certification of Sales and Use Tax Exemption which is good until
September 30, 2022 and BCAD will reapply for it.

BCAD is going to receive a Direct Debit Card. Jacob Leffler and Deanna Tilden will be the card
users for the organization with the expense purpose.

Deanna Tilden paid the annual Zoom account for BCAD as a donation of $42.
New Business

None

President Jacob Leffler adjourned the meeting at 7:04 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by

Crystal Sisk
Secretary



